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SAFETY

BASKETBALL
JERSEY
Please enable JavaScript
in your browser to
complete this form.
Gender * Men's ▼

Sizes * S ▼

Team Name: *

Front Number:

Your Name: *

Back Number:

Material

Stitched - $
11.99

Print - $ 3.99
Blank(No

Name/Number) - $
0.00

Logo Location(Optional):
Left Sleeve ▼

File Upload

Click or drag a file to
this area to upload.

Total

WORKING
GLOVE
SINGLE PALM
Please enable JavaScript
in your browser to
complete this form.
Gender * Men's ▼

Sizes * S ▼

Team Name: *

Front Number:

Your Name: *

Back Number:

Material

Stitched - $
11.99

Print - $ 3.99
Blank(No

Name/Number) - $
0.00

Logo Location(Optional):
Left Sleeve ▼

File Upload

Click or drag a file to
this area to upload.

WORKING
GLOVES
HEAVY DUTY
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
SAFETY, WORKING
GLOVES
Tags: 707 gloves,
heavy duty, Rigger
Gloves, Safety gloves,
working Gloves

https://demarkintl.com/product/basketball-jersey/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-glove-single-palm/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/707-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/rigger-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/rigger-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/working-gloves/
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$ 0.00

Submit

Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
SAFETY, WORKING
GLOVES
Tags: 707 gloves,
gloves, heavy duty,
Rigger Gloves, safety
glove, single palm
gloves, working glove

Total
$ 0.00

Submit

Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
SAFETY, WORKING
GLOVES
Tags: 707 gloves,
gloves, heavy duty,
Rigger Gloves, safety
glove, single palm
gloves, working glove

DOUBLE PALM
WELDING
GLOVES

Reinforced gun palm
Welding Gloves

Features & details

• Gloves is totally made
of pure quality cowhide
split leather

• Full piping around the
gloves in any color 

• Fleece fabric lining
with cotton Cuff 

• Reinforced gun palm
covering complete palm
and thumb 

• sewn with KEVLAR
thread offer greater

DM-WG1101

Demark White
Crust Welding
Glove with Piping
side -split cowhide
piping Gives exrta
Strength
Continuous one-
piece backs
Full semi-sock
thermal-knit

WELDING
GLOVE

Demark Yellow-
Black side-split
cowhide
Continuous one-
piece backs
Full semi-sock
thermal-knit
cotton lining
Fully Kevlar®-
sewn for seam
integrity
Heat protection of
up to 500°F
(260°C)
Sizes : 14" and
16"

Kevlar® is a registered
trademark of E.I. du
Pont de Nemours and
Company

https://demarkintl.com/product/basketball-jersey/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/707-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/rigger-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/single-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/single-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/working-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-glove-single-palm/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/707-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/rigger-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/single-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/single-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/working-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product/double-palm-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/dm-wg1101/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-glove/


Demark International
Manufacturer & Exporter

Page: 4

protection against
sparks and abrasion

• Sizes are 16 inches

Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: WELDING
GLOVES
Tags: america, Double
palm gloves, gloves,
heavy duty, Mig
Welding, Safety gloves,
Welding gloves, welding
wears, working glove

cotton lining
Fully Kevlar®-
sewn for seam
integrity
Heat protection of
up to 500°F
(260°C)
Sizes : 14" and
16"

Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
SAFETY, WELDING
GLOVES

Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
SAFETY, WELDING
GLOVES
Tags: Mig Welding,
safety glove, Welding
Glove

LEATHER
WELDING
APRON
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: LEATHER
WELDING APRON,
SAFETY

LEATHER
WELDING
APRON
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: LEATHER
WELDING APRON,
SAFETY

LEATHER
WELDING
APRON
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: LEATHER
WELDING APRON,
SAFETY

https://demarkintl.com/product/double-palm-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/america/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/double-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/double-palm-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/heavy-duty/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/mig-welding/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/mig-welding/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/welding-wears/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/welding-wears/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/working-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product/dm-wg1101/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/mig-welding/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/safety-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/welding-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product-tag/welding-glove/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
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LEATHER
WELDING
APRON
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: LEATHER
WELDING APRON,
SAFETY

LEATHER
WELDING
APRON
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: LEATHER
WELDING APRON,
SAFETY

HIGH VIZ
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HIGH VIZ
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HIGH VIZ
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HIGH VIZ
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/leather-welding-apron/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
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HIGH VIZ
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HI-VISIBILITY
VEST
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HI-VISIBILITY
VEST
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HI-VISIBILITY
VEST
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HI-VISIBILITY
VEST
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

HI-VISIBILITY
VEST
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: SAFETY,
SAFETY VEST

https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz/
https://demarkintl.com/product/high-viz/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product/hi-visibility-vest/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/safety-vest/
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COVER ALL
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: COVER ALL

COVER ALL
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: COVER ALL

COVER ALL
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: COVER ALL

COVER ALL
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: COVER ALL

COVER ALL
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Category: COVER ALL

TIG WELDING
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
TIG WELDING GLOVES

https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/cover-all/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/tig-welding-gloves/


Demark International
Manufacturer & Exporter

Page: 8

TIG WELDING
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
TIG WELDING GLOVES

TIG WELDING
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
TIG WELDING GLOVES

TIG WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
TIG WELDING GLOVES

WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WELDING GLOVES

WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WELDING GLOVES

WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WELDING GLOVES

https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/tig-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/tig-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/tig-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/tig-welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
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WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WELDING GLOVES

WELDING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WELDING GLOVES

WORKING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WORKING GLOVES

WORKING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WORKING GLOVES

WORKING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WORKING GLOVES

WORKING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WORKING GLOVES

https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/welding-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
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WORKING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
WORKING GLOVES

MECHANIC
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
MECHANIC GLOVES

MECHANIC
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
MECHANIC GLOVES

MECHANIC
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
MECHANIC GLOVES

MECHANIC
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
MECHANIC GLOVES

MECHANIC
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: GLOVES,
MECHANIC GLOVES

https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/working-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-3/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves-2/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/mechanic-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/mechanic-gloves/
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DRIVING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: DRIVING
GLOVES, GLOVES

DRIVING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: DRIVING
GLOVES, GLOVES

DRIVING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: DRIVING
GLOVES, GLOVES

DRIVING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: DRIVING
GLOVES, GLOVES

DRIVING
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: DRIVING
GLOVES, GLOVES

ASSEMBLY
GLOVES IN
YELLOW AND
RED
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: ASSEMBLY
GLOVES, GLOVES

https://demarkintl.com/product/driving-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product/driving-gloves-5/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/driving-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/driving-gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product-category/safety-safety/gloves/
https://demarkintl.com/product/driving-gloves-4/
https://demarkintl.com/product/driving-gloves-4/
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ASSEMBLY
GLOVES IN
RED AND
BLACK
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: ASSEMBLY
GLOVES, GLOVES

ASSEMBLY
GLOVES IN
GREY YELLOW
AND BLACK
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: ASSEMBLY
GLOVES, GLOVES

ASSEMBLY
GLOVES IN
YELLOW
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: ASSEMBLY
GLOVES, GLOVES

ASSEMBLY
GLOVES
Read More
SKU: N/A
Price:
Categories: ASSEMBLY
GLOVES, GLOVES
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